TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUND

The meeting of the Trustees of Trust Funds for the Prescott Park Trust and the City of
Portsmouth was held on Thursday, August 19, 2010 . The meeting was called to order at
7:30 a.m.

Members Present Lea Aeschliman and Phyllis Eldridge

Also Present Michael Warhurst, Superintendent

Minutes The minutes of the August 12, 2010 meeting were approved.

Check Signing Checks were signed.

Old Business Sewer back continues to be a problem. Michael met with Dave Allen, city

engineer and the problem has been identified. It will not be fixed until ongoing sewer work gets
to this neighborhood in a year or two. City is helpful with clean-ups.

Meeting Dates Our next meeting is September 2, 2010

Adjournment The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 a.m.

Phyllis Eldridge, Secretary



